
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, June 14
th

: To be announced. 

 

************************************************************************************* 

Nursery News: A new Assistant Nursery Attendant will begin on Sunday June 14. Lauren Hess will be 

assisting Tina Swinford in caring for our youngest church attendees. Lauren lives in Cynthiana and is a long-

time member of Cynthiana Christian Church. Please help welcome Lauren and her son, Gabriel. Nursery 

services are available every Sunday from 9:45 to 11:45 and open to infants through children prior to entering 

Kindergarten. 

 

Gearing up for Vacation Bible School July 20-23: Please mark your calendars for VBS! July 20
th

 is fast 

approaching and sign-up sheets for volunteers and early registration forms will be available in the foyer across 

from the elevators beginning Sunday June 21
st
.  Keep an eye on the newsletter and bulletin for more 

information as we approach this awesome event! 

************************************************************************************* 

CHURCH CAMP 

Campers that attended Mini Camp June 5
th

-June 7
th

 were: Hadlie Crump, Jack Judy, Dawson Peak, Madison 

Renaker. Larah Kate Kendall also attended as Counselor. 

 

Campers attending C.Y.F. Camp June 8
th

-13
th

. are: Zach Childers, Hannah Thomas, Kevin Barnett, Larah 

Kendall, Derek Nunnelley, Tamara Lunsford, Olivia Partin, Madelyn Swinford, Russ Judy, Tanner Hodge, 

Amelia Bolin, Austin Short and Brian Davis. Gary Dearborn and Jeremy Beagle are also attending as camp 

counselors and Cathy Brunker as camp nurse. 

************************************************************************************ 

RELAY FOR LIFE 

The Harrison County Relay for Life will be held at HCHS Ingles Stadium Saturday, June 20
th

 from  

11:00 A.M. – 11:00 P.M. (Please note the change in time!). The theme for this year is “Carnival for a Cure.”  

 

RAFFLE 

The Cynthiana Christian Church Relay for Life team is having a raffle to win a blue/white cooler full of UK 

stuff that includes 2-tickets to a UK basketball game, 2-tickets to a UK Hoops game, 2-tickets to a UK football 

game, 2 UK folding chairs, 2-UK caps, UK flag for vehicle, 2-UK t-shirts, UK plates/napkins, UK vehicle 

magnet, UK key chain/bottle opener, sunglasses strap, 2-UK beverage kuzees, 2-UK rain ponchos. Tickets are 

 $ 1.00 per ticket or $ 5.00 for 6 tickets. To purchase tickets, please see Susan Dearborn or Kathy Brown. 

 

LUMINARIA FORMS 

Luminaria forms for the Relay for Life are available on the bulletin board outside Bish Hall and also in the 

church office.  

 

RELAY FOR LIFE TEAM MEETING 

The Cynthiana Christian Church Relay for Life team will meet following the 1
st
 worship service this Sunday, 

June 14
th

. 

************************************************************************************ 

Plarn Party:  Wondering what's happening to those plastic bags we're collecting?  Join us on Saturday,  

June 27, beginning at 9am in Bish Hall: we will be making Plarn or plastic yarn from the shopping bags.  Work 

will continue until noon, but you can join and leave as necessary.  Balls of plarn will be taken to the Disciple of 

Christ General Assembly in Columbus, Ohio, in July where they will be crocheted into sleeping mats for the 

homeless.  Please bring scissors to the Plarn Party.  Plastic bags will be collected through the month of June.   

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Donna Jacobs, Ardyth Whitson and Kathy Brown and their families in the 

death of their father Earl C. McNabb who died May 29, 2015. 

 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Anthony and Michael Carelli in the death of their father Michael Robert 

Carelli who died June 8, 2015. Anthony and Michael are the sons of Dixie Taylor and the grandsons of J.T. and 

Ruby Penn. 

 

----Whitney Frederick is recovering from gall bladder surgery….Bonnie Matthews, mother of Hannah 

Matthews is recovering from a recent heart procedure….Brenda Anderson sustained a broken ankle in a fall…   

Carolyn Lancaster is at home after a stay at HMH last week….John Reno is at home after a stay at HMH last 

week. 

 

NEW ARRIVAL 

A note of congratulations is sent to Brian and Maclyn Burden on the arrival of a daughter. Lennon Elisabeth 

Burden was born June 4, 2015. Rusty and Ardyth Whitson are the maternal grandparents, Elizabeth Whitson 

and the late Kenneth Whitson, the late Earl and Sue McNabb the maternal great grandparents. D.O. and Paula 

Burden are the paternal grandparents, Jean Roles, the late Claude Roles, Ardell Burden and the late Marion 

“Luke” Burden the paternal great grandparents. Congratulations to the parents and their families. 

 

2015 HARRISON COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATES 

A note of congratulations is sent to our 2015 Harrison County High School graduates. Benjamin Conner Free, 

Morgan Rae-Lynn Nelly, Derek Allen Nunnelley, Austin Short, Robert James Stroub, Hannah Jane Thomas, 

and Kyle Wess Yearsley graduated June 5, 2015.  

 

GRADUATES: 

Katie Antle, daughter of Larry & Missy Antle graduated from West Jessamine High School. Katie is the 

granddaughter of Charles & Ruthie Antle. 

 

Tyler Nichols, son of Jim and Susan Nunnelley Nichols graduated May 29, 2015 from Spencer County High 

School and will attend University of Kentucky. Tyler is the grandson of Ron & Carole Harris and Darryl 

Nunnelley. 

 

Elizabeth Hopkins, daughter of Jeff & Alice Hopkins graduated from Second Baptist School in Houston, Tx. 

She will attend the University of Kentucky in the fall. Elizabeth is the granddaughter of Ishmael & Marcia 

Hopkins, great granddaughter of Elizabeth Smith, the late J.D. Smith and the late Ishmael & Lena Hopkins. 

 

Betsy Hopkins received a DPS degree in Medical Ethics from Albany Medical College in New York. Betsy is 

the daughter of Ishmael & Marcia Hopkins. 

 

Bennett Baber, daughter of Kenneth and Martha Baber graduated from the University of Kentucky with a B.A. 

in Communications.  Bennett is the granddaughter of Sue Walker and the late Wayne Walker. 

 

 

What? – Morning Circle Where? – Blue Licks State Park When? – Tuesday, June 16
th

 

Meet at the church at 10:30 A.M. The group will travel by van and/or car and have lunch in the dining room 

which features a “senior” discount ($6.99) on Tuesdays. A tour guide will be available at the newly renovated 

historical museum – fee $2.00, also a discount! Come join us – everyone is encouraged to attend. 



 

 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

PROPERTY COMMITTEE 

MEETING: The Property Committee 

will meet at the church at 7:00 P.M. 

Monday, June 22
nd

. All members are 

asked to be present. 

 

Green Chalice News You Can 

Use: Green Chalice is collecting any 

electronics, including large items, for 

ethical recycling. Please have items to 

the church by Friday, June12. Call Karen 

Faulconer  at 588-9417 if you need 

pickup for large items.  

 

HELPING HANDS 

Helping Hands will meet at the church at 

9:00 A.M. Saturday, June 13
th

. If you or 

someone you know has a job for this 

group, please contact Louis Kendall or 

the church office. All volunteers are 

needed, lunch will be served. 

 
JUNE  BIRTHDAY CALENDAR 

(June 1
st
 – June 12

th
) 

June 1
st
: Robert Peak,  

♥M/M Robert Peak 

June 2
nd

: Jane Martin,  

Vicki Northcutt, 

Barbara Rorer,  

 ♥M/M Wayne Conner 

June 3
rd

: Marvin Wiley 

June 4
th

: ♥M/M John Lemmings 

June 5
th

: Brad Burden,  

David May,  

♥M/M Stephen 

Northcutt 

June 6
th

: ♥M/M John Dawson 

June 9
th

: Polly Whalen, 

Diane Slade 

 ♥M/M David May 

June 10
th

: Wilson Duckworth, 

Susan Dearborn,  

 ♥M/M Buddy Renaker 

June 12
th

: Jeff Jenkins,  

Karen Adams  
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Minister’s Message:  

    

The Inca Indians in Peru were the first to cultivate potatoes around 8,000 BC to 

5,000 BC.  History tells us that they used potatoes for other purposes than dinner. They 

placed raw slices on broken bones to promote healing.  They also carried them to 

prevent rheumatism.  They treated facial blemishes by washing one’s face daily with 

potato juice.  It was a practice for the Incas to treat frostbite or sunburn by applying raw 

grated potato or potato juice to the affected area.  They also believed you could help a 

toothache by carrying a potato in your pocket.  What about a sore throat?  You could 

assist that condition by putting a slice of baked potato in a stocking and tying it around 

your throat.  One could also ease aches and pains by rubbing the affected area with the 

water potatoes have been boiled in.   

       

It seems that planting potatoes is very similar to God’s kingdom. You do the 

planting, but you can’t see until harvest time comes. You plant your potatoes in raised 

beds, loose soil.  With other vegetables you can see what is coming on, there is 

something visible to the eye.  With potatoes you have to wait until harvest to see if 

anything is there.  This Sunday we will talk about some gardening activities, especially 

as they relate to the subject of the potato.  All of us are in need of this gift of patience.  

We daily sow seeds with those around us.  We hope and pray that our seeds of kindness, 

compassion, and joy will come to harvest.  We certainly are aware that we live in a 

world that could benefit from the growth of such virtues.                             
   

        …….Larry 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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